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Dear Students, Staff, & All Members of the SPF community, 

 

On behalf of the entire Fanscotian staff, I would like to thank 
you for your continued support and interest in the paper. 
Normally, this would be the time during which we are 
distributing our final print issue of the year: the senior issue. 
This issue is meant to honor the graduating class through 
senior-based stories as well as the annual list of students’ 
plans following high school. Unfortunately, due to the 
unprecedented circumstances of COVID-19, the Fanscotian 
had to switch gears and produce our final issue online 
instead. With that said, the staff has worked tirelessly to 
ensure that this issue provides the best possible content for 
our devoted readers. Throughout this school year, we have 
grown immensely as a staff in terms of writing, photography, 
design and most of all building a strong sense of family. We 
hope that this issue finds everyone well during these 
uncertain times and that you thoroughly enjoy the work that 
we have produced. Thank you again for your support and 
congratulations to the graduating class of 2020! 

 

Sincerely, 

Julia Sassoon 

The Fanscotian 

 

 


